
 

  

The budget subcommittee met January 31, 2013.  The meeting was called to order at 5:10 pm. 

Present – Board of Education committee members Lucy Santopietro and Becky Quay 
Also Present - Superintendent Lynda Mitchell, and Business Manager Nancy O’Dea-Wyrick. 

Not Present – Board of Education committee members Roxy Fainer and Kathleen Friemuth. 

Lacking a quorum, the meeting turned to a discussion of the operating budget and capital 
plan. 

The Superintendent’s recommended budget has been further trimmed down to a 1.9% increase 
which will go to the Board of Education at the regular February meeting for approval 

The Board of Education committee members asked that the Superintendent review in detail for 
the next Board of Education meeting: 

• how special education teachers and paraprofessionals are used at each of the schools 

• how regular education paraprofessionals are used at each of the schools 

• what can be done to increase class sizes at the high school 

No action was taken and the meeting was adjourned at 7:15pm. 

 


